SGC Meeting Summary
October 18, 2023

The Palmetto Elementary SGC met October 18, 2023, at 8:00 AM in the school cafeteria.  There were eight members in attendance.  During the meeting, the members discussed the SY23-24 council initiatives and reviewed proposals on how the charter dollars should be spent.  Principal Bowens provided school information updates.  The next meeting will be held virtually on November 15, 2023, at 6:00 PM in Microsoft Teams.  The meeting adjourned at 8:27 AM.

